
 
 

 
February 9, 2018 
 
Dear Flaugh Road area property owner or resident: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Fort Wayne City Utilities has awarded contracts for construction of a new 
sewer pump station and force mains that will increase the capacity of an existing large interceptor sewer in 
your area and will reduce overflows at the existing Golfview lift station.    
 
This project will redirect flows from the existing Golfview Lift Station to the west to the new Flaugh Road 
Lift Station. From the Flaugh Road Lift Station flows will be sent south along Flaugh Road to the Neuhaus 
Interceptor sewer.  Included in the project is the installation of approximately 10,680 linear feet of 8 and 12-
inch diameter force main, construction of a new lift station and installation of approximately 2,600 linear feet 
of 12 and 15-inch diameter sanitary sewer. 
 
Two different contractors have been hired to complete the work.  API Construction will build the pump 
station and sanitary sewer and Underground Contractors, Inc. will be installing the force main.  Work is 
expected to start in the next few weeks 
 
I know that utility construction projects can be disruptive while they are going on.  It is the goal of our staff 
to keep you well-informed about what is expected to happen during the project.  I want you to know who to 
contact to answer your questions and resolve any construction issues.  Please join City Utilities for an 
opportunity to “Meet the Contractors” and learn more about this important project and how it will impact 
you: 
 

Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 6:30 PM 
Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran Church – 6318 W. California Road 

Fort Wayne, Indiana 
 
Please enter through Door 7.  The meeting will be held in “The Commons.”  The church is accessible for 
persons with disabilities.  If you need further accommodation such as a language or sign language translator, 
please contact the project representative Adam Beougher, whose contact information is shown below, at least 
48 hours prior to the meeting so that we can make the appropriate arrangements. 
 
Every effort will be made to maintain the best possible traffic flow during the construction period.  Please let 
me know if you have suggestions about how the City can improve projects like this one or any other City 
services by calling 311 or 427-8311.  For specific questions about this project prior to or during the 
construction period, please contact City Utilities’ Construction Manager for the project:  Adam Beougher at 
(260) 427-5576 or by email at adam.beougher@cityoffortwayne.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas C. Henry 
Mayor 

 


	Thomas C. Henry

